
28 February 2013 

Richard Burton 
Branch Secretary 
Transport Workers Union' of Australia- WA Branch 
PO Box 8497 

By email: adam.dzieciol@twuwa.org.au 

Dear Mr Burton, 

Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (RO Act) 
Notification of changes made to the records (AR2012/261) 

I acknowledge receipt of the notification of changes in office holders. 

FAIR WORK 
COMMISSION 

This information was lodged pursuant to s233(2) of the RO Act on 5 December 2012 and 27 
February 2013 with Fair Work Australia and the Fair Work Commission respectively. Our records 
have been updated accordingly. 

The document can be viewed on the Fair Work Commission website at http://www.e­
airc.gov.au/179vwa/. 

Thank you for your prompt notification. 

Yours sincerely 

hz· ~itf· ~t--.. .I 1 " v- .~ 

Melissa Garcia 
Regulatory Compliance Branch 
Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 
GPO Box 1994 

Melbourne VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 

International: (613) 8661 7777 

Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401 

Email: melbourne@fwc.gov.au 



Rick Burton Branch Secretary 

26 February 2013 

TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION 
Western Australian Branch 

3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort Street, Perth WA I PO Box 8497, Perth Business Centre, Perth WA 6849 
Phone (08) 9328 7477 I Facsimile (08) 9227 8320 I ABN 37 494 080 681 

Attention: Ms Melissa Garcia 

General Manager 
Fair Work Commission 
GPO Box 1994 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 

BY EMAIL TO: melissa.garcia@fwc.gov.au 

Dear Ms Garcia, 

CHANGE IN OFFICE HOLDERS- TWU WESTERN AUSTRALIAN BRANCH -AR2012/261 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 22 February 2013 regarding the above matter. 

As was advised in the letter to the Commission from the former Branch Secretary of the Transport 
Workers' Union of Australia Western Australian Branch, Mr Jim McGiveron, by letter dated 5 
December 2012, there have been changes to the persons who are holding the offices of Branch 
Secretary and Assistant Branch Secretary in the Western Australian Branch of the Union. 

The changes to the office holders were brought about by the resignation of Mr McGiveron from the 
position of Branch Secretary and are as follows: 

1. Mr Jim McGiveron resigned from the position of Branch Secretary of the WA Branch of the 
TWU with effect from 31 December 2012; 

2. Pursuant to Rule 63(2) of the Rules of the TWU, the Branch Committee of Management 
appointed me, Richard Burton of  in the State of Western 
Australia, to fill the casual vacancy in position of Branch Secretary of the WA Branch of the 
TWU with effect from 1 January 2013. 

3. By reason of my appointment to the position of Branch Secretary, I resigned from the 
position of Assistant Branch Secretary of the WA Branch of the TWU with effect from 31 
December 2012. 

4. Pursuant to Rule 63{2) of the Rules of the TWU, the Branch Committee of 

Management appointed Mr Paul Asian of , in the State of 

Western Australia to fill the casual vacancy in the position of Assistant Branch 

Secretary of the WA Branch of the TWU with effect from 1 January 2013. 

I would therefore request that you amend the Fair Work Commission records relating to the 

Transport Workers' Union Western Australian Branch to reflect the above changes. 

I hereby certify, pursuant to section 233{2) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 
2009, that the above statement concerning the changes to the office holders . of the 

Transport workers' Union of Australia, Western Australian Branch is true and correct. 



Ms Melissa Garcia Fair Work Commission 

Should you have any queries, or require any additional information concerning the above, 
please do not hesitate to contact myself on 0417 914 108, or Mr Paul Asian on 0418 325 
356. 

Yours Faithfully 

r/7?~ 
RICHARD BURTON 

Branch Secretary 
Transport Workers' Union of Australia (WA Branch) 
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22 February 2013 

Richard Burton 
Branch Secretary 
Transport Workers' Union- WA Branch 

By email: adam.dzieciol@twuwa.org.au 

Dear Mr Burton 

FAIR WORK 

COMMISSION 

Re Section 233(2) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 
Transport Workers' Union (WA Branch)- Notification of changes 
AR2012/261 

On 5 December 2012 we received correspondence from Jim McCiveron, former Branch 
Secretary, dated the same date, providing information in accordance with section 233(2) of the 
Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (the RO Act). 

Section 233(2) of the RO Act requires that the notification of changes lodged by an organisation 
must include a declaration signed by the secretary or other prescribed officer of the organisation 
to be a correct statement of the changes made. Unfortunately, the notification lodged did not 
include this statement. 

Before this notification of change can be filed, you are required to lodge an amended notification 
of change to include the above declaration. 

If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact me on (03) 8661 7942 or by email at 
melissa.garcia@fwc.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

./J#f!tlh~ 
M~lis~JZ;a 
Regulatory Compliance Branch 
Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 
Melbourne VIC 3000 International: (613) 8661 7777 

GPO Box 1994 Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401 
Melbourne VIC 3001 Email: melbourne@fwc.gov.au 



Jim McGiveron 
BwnctJ Secretary 

5 December 2012 

Attention: Ms Maryanne Guina 
General Manager 
Fair Work Australia 
GPO Box 1994 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 

BY EMAIL TO: maryanne.guina@fwa.gov.au 

Dear Ms Guina, 

Transport Workers Union 
Western Australian Branch 

ABN 37 494 080 681 

3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort Street Perth Western Australia 
PO Box 8497 Perth Business Centre Perth 6849 

Phone: (08) 9328 7477 • Facsimile: (08) 9227 8320 

CHANGE IN OFFICE HOLDERS-TWU, WESTERN AUSTRALIAN BRANCH 

I am writing to advise that, with effect from 1 January 2013, there will be a change in the persons 
who are holding the offices of Branch Secretary and Assistant Branch Secretary of the Western 
Australian Branch of the Transport Workers' Union of Australia ("TWU"). 

The changes to the office holders are as follows: 
1. I have submitted my resignation from the position of Branch Secretary of the WA Branch of 

the TWU with effect from 31 December 2012; 
2. Pursuant to Rule 63(2) of the Rules of the TWU, the Branch Committee of Management has 

appointed Mr Richard Burton to fill the casual vacancy in position of Branch Secretary of the 
WA Branch of the TWU with effect from 1 January 2013. 

3. Mr Richard Burton has therefore submitted his resignation from the position of Assistant 
Branch Secretary of the WA Branch of the TWU, with effect from 31 December 2012. 

4. Pursuant to Rule 63(2) of the Rules of the TWU, the Branch Committee of Management has 
appointed Mr Paul Asian to fill the casual vacancy in the position of Assistant Branch 
Secretary of the WA Branch of the TWU with effect from 1 January 2013. 

I would therefore request that you amend the Fair WA records relating to the TWU WA Branch to 
reflect the above. 

Should you have any queries, or require any additional information concerning the above, please do 
not hesitate to contact Mr Richard Burton on 0417 914108, or Mr Paul Asian on 0418 325 356. 

Yours Faithfully 

~-,;(~;?~~ 
~ MCCIVERON ~ v• 

Branch Secretary 
Transport Workers' Union of Australia (WA Branch) 

cc Mr Tony Sheldon, TWU National Secretary 



 

 11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

GPO Box 1994 
Melbourne VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 
International: (613) 8661 7777 

Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401 
Email: melbourne@fwa.gov.au 

 

9 February 2012 

 
 
Mr Jim McGiveron  
Branch Secretary 
Transport Workers’ Union of Australia 
(Western Australian Branch) 
PO Box 8497 
Perth Business Centre   WA   6849  
 
 

Dear Mr McGiveron, 

 
Section 233 -  Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (RO Act) 
Obligation to lodge information with Fair Work Australia (FWA) 
File Number: AR2012/261 

I acknowledge receipt of your declaration dated 6 February 2012 providing information in 
accordance with subsection 233(1) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 for the 
Western Australian Branch of the Transport Workers’ Union of Australia.  The documents were 
lodged with FWA on 8 February 2012 and our records have been updated accordingly. 

Thank you also for your statement lodged under section 237 of the Act.  The information was 
received in this office on the same date.  The statement lodged covers particulars of donations 
made by the Transport Workers’ Union of Australia, Western Australian Branch for the year 
ended 31 December 2011.  The content of the statement has been noted and will not be made 
available to the general public. 

If you have any queries in relation to this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on (03) 8661 7775 (Thursday & Friday) or by email at christine.walker@fwa.gov.au 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Christine Walker 
Organisations, Research & Advice 
Fair Work Australia 
 
 

 

 

 



I 

Transport Workers Union 
Western Australian Branch 

.Jim McGiveron 
Branch Secretary 

Robert Pfeiffer 
Organisations, Research & Advice 
Fair Work Australia 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melboume VIC 3000 
08 February 2012 

Dear Robert, 

ABN 37 494 080 681 

3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort Street Perth Western Australia 

PO Box 8497 Perth Business Centre Perth 6849 

Phone: (08) 9328 7477 • Facsimile: (08) 9227 8320 

- 8 FEB Z012 

RE: TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION OF AUSTRALIA- WESTERN AUSTRALIAN 
BRANCH ANNUAL RETURN OF INFORJ.VIATION 2011 

As per the requirements of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009, please find enclosed the 
Annual Return lnfonnation for the 2011 year of the Transport Workers Union Western Australian 
Branch. 

Should you have any queries regarding the retum or any other matter please contact Debra Hodgson at 
this office on 08 9328 7477. 

Yours sincerely, 



President 
Ray McMillan 

Mark Bebich 

Secretarv I Treasurer 
James McGiveron 

Trustees 
Richard Burton 

Robett Dunn 

Committee of Management 
Paul Asian 

Daniel Cain 

John Davis 

Timothy Dawson 

Deborah Dunbar 

Peter Elliott 

Michael Knowles 

Bmce Spaul 

Kevin Starr 

Jeff Williams 

TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION OF AUSTRALIA 
WESTERN AUSTRALIAN BRANCH 

LIST OF OFFICE HOLDERS 
BRANCH COMMITTEE OF MANAGEMENT 

Front End Cl 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Loader Perth W A 6000 

Truck C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Driver Perth W A 6000 

Union C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Secretary Perth W A 6000 

Assistant C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Secretary Perth W A 6000 

Truck C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Driver Perth W A 6000 

Union C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Official Perth W A 6000 

Union Cl 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Organiser Perth W A 6000 

Truck C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Driver Perth W A 6000 

Union C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufmt St 
Organiser Perth W A 6000 

Catering Cl 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Assistant Perth W A 6000 

Truck Cl 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Driver Perth W A 6000 

Union C/ 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Organiser Perth W A 6000 

Truck Cl 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Driver Perth W A 6000 

Union Cl 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort St 
Organiscr Perth W A 6000 

Truck Cl 3rd Floor, 82 Beaufmt St 
Driver Perth W A 6000 



Jim McGiveron 
Branch Secmlal}' 

Transport Workers Union 
Western Australian Branch 

ABN 37 494 080 681 

3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort Street Perth Western Australia 
PO Box 8497 Perth Business Centre Perth 6849 

Phone: (08) 9328 7477 • Facsimile: (08) 9227 8320 

TRANSPORT WORKERS UNION OF AUSTRALIA 
WESTERN AUSTRALIAN BRANCH 

I, James Lawrence McGiveron, Branch Secretary of the Transport Workers' Union of Aush·alia, 
Western Ansh·alian Branch, declare as follows: 

I. That I am the Branch Secretary of the Transport Workers' Union of Australia, Western Australian 
Branch, an organisation of employees registered under the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) 
Act 2009, and am authorised to act in this matter. 

2. That a register of members in Western Australia has during 2011 been kept and maintained as 
required by Sub-section 230(1)(a) and (2). 

3. That the number of effective members of the Western Australian Branch as at 1 January 2012 was 
9910. 

4. That the address of the Transport Workers' Union of Australia, Westem Australian Branch is 
3rd Floor, 82 Beaufort Street, Perth W A 6000. 

5. That the document accompanying this declaration is a true and correct list of office holders for the 
Branch Committee ofManagement of the Transport Workers' Union of Australia, Western 
Australian Branch. 

6. That there is no election required, under the rules of the organisation, to be held during the year 
commencing I st January 2012 for offices in the Western Australian branch ofthe organisation. 

Signed, 

. -/---#~~ 
JIM ~IVERON " 
BRANCH SECRETARY 

Date~ ~ / z.j 1'2---, 




